IN COMMITTEE

April 27,2017

The Honorable City Council
133 William Street
New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Honorable Members of the City Council:

The Committee on Ordinances at a Meeting held on Wednesday, April 19, 2017, held a Public
Hearing on a WRITTEN MOTION, Councillor Morad, requesting, on behalf of the property
owners, that 671 Summer Street, Plot 91/Lot 152 be REZONED, from RESIDENTIAL “B” to
MIXED-USE BUSINESS, and that 674 Summer Street, Plot 91/Lot 249 be REZONED, from
RESIDENTIAL “C” to MIXED-USE BUSINESS (Ref’d 2/23/17).

On motion by Councillor Morad and seconded by Councillor Rebeiro, the Committee VOTED:
To recommend to the City Council ADOPTION of the ORDINANCE rezoning 671 Summer
Street, Plot 91/Lot 152 from RESIDENTIAL “B” to MIXED-USE BUSINESS, and 674 Summer
Street, Plot 91/Lot 249 from RESIDENTIAL “C” to MIXED-USE BUSINESS. This motion
passed on a Roll Call Vote of 7 Yeas, 0 Nays.
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SM/at



